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UCCO-SACC-CSN WILL SOON BE 10 YEARS OLD
And to help us celebrate, we need our members’ help. 

We want to distribute a commemorative pin to all 7,000 members beginning 
March 9, 2011, the 10th anniversary of the successful vote by federal correctional 	
officers to join UCCO-SACC-CSN. This will mark the first of five days of celebrations 	
planned for every union local, winding up on March 13 – 10 years to the day after the 
union received its official accreditation. 

But we need a design for this special pin. Thus, the natio-
nal executive has decided to hold a contest among our 
members to create an original look for this pin. So, for all the 
artists and visual-minded folks in our membership, get your 
creative juices flowing. The national executive will award a 
$500 cheque, plus a UCCO-SACC-CSN-embroidered five-in-
one coat and equipment bag to the creator of the winning 
design.

The only guidelines are that the design must include the 
official UCCO-SACC-CSN logo, that it must in some way signify 
the 10-year anniversary, 
and that it be submitted 
by email no later than 
January 15, 2011, to 	

lyle.stewart@csn.qc.ca. The national executive 
will choose a winner by January 22. 

This is a proud moment for Canada’s 	
correctional officers, who took the courageous 
step to create their own union almost 10 
years ago. We want to observe this moment 
and to salute the many accomplishments 
correctional officers have made over the past 
decade. Stay tuned for more details to come 
on the celebrations. In the meantime, get 
designing!

$500


